Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc.

September 21, 2017
CERTIFIED MAIL 7015 1730 0000 8047 6209
Ms. Jeanne Creese, Township Manager
Neville Township
5050 Grand Ave
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15225

Dear Ms. Creese:

Subject: Notice of Intent to Remediate
Shenango Coke Plant
200 Neville Rd
CEC Project 160-554

The Pennsylvania Land Recycling and Environmental Remediation Standards Act (Act 2) requires that a
Notice of Intent to Remediate (NIR) be provided to the municipality in which a site being remediated under
the Act is located. Act 2 also provides that, when a site is being remediated to a Site-Specific Standard, the
municipality is afforded a 30-day comment period. In accordance with these provisions of the Act, and on
behalf of Shenango, LLC, Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc. (CEC) is formally notifying you of their
intent to remediate the subject site. A copy of the NIR, which has been sent to the Department of
Environmental Protection (DEP), is enclosed. This notice will be published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin
and a summary of the notice will appear in the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette.

Publication of this notice in a local newspaper initiates the 30-day public and municipal comment period.
If the municipality wishes to become involved in the development of the remediation and reuse plans for
this project, please send your comments to Robert Eaton at Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc, 333
Baldwin Rd, Pittsburgh, PA 15205 with copies submitted to the Department of Environmental Protection,
Southwest Regional Office at 400 Waterfront Drive, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15222.

Very truly yours,
CIVIL & ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, INC.
/KMQ -

Robert Eaton
Project Manager
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